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No. _\\D s 2017 JUN/IS/ 7
To: Heads of Secondary, Integrated and Senior High Schools peizion of Cly =uhic
From: OIC-Schools Division Superintendent
Subject: Bi-Annual Public Secondary School Principal Association

(PSSPA Il Inc.)
Date: June 16, 2017

Attached is a letter dated May 29, 2017 from Dr. Rosauro A. Villanueva,
President, PSSPA Il Inc,, informing all concerned of the Public Secondary School
Principal Association (PSSPA Il Inc.) Bi-Annual Convention on July 5-7, 2017 at

La Vista Resort, Balanga City.
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Sir:
Greetings in God's merciful name.

The social accounmability to the socicty and community of learners. the professional
responsibility of School Heads/Principals as instructional leaders and advocates of educatonal
reforms and the challenges of the K-12 curriculum delincate the goals of the conduct of the Bi-
Annual Public Secondary School Principal Association (PSSPA 1T Inc ) Convention to be held
on July 5-7, 2017 a La Vista Resort, Balanga City with the theme: “PSSPANIANS
TRANSFORMATIONAL LEADERS™.

This vear's PSSPA 1T Convention reflects the commitment and engagement of the School
Heads/Principals in restructuring the Basic Education to produce 21* Century Leamers who are
holistically developed and functionally literate in response to the needs and demands of the
giobal market.
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b. sirengthen the Principals” transformational skills.

In this light, we humbly request for your significant presence be our Guest/Resource Speaker
in the forthcoming PSSPA Il Convention to share your expertise about RA 9135 Principals”
Empowerment and RAT Implementation specifically the PSDS Workloads. Because we believe
that every School Head can draw inspiration from vour excellent icadership and governance, and

can acquire meaningful insights and valuable experience i the delivery of service in the field of
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confirmation of vour afie

Thank vou and more power.

Very muly yours, @
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